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Visual Simulation

This image presents a Visual Simulation of the proposed Project from KOP 4 on Leon Road, south of Scott Road at the inter-

section with Fowler Drive in the eastern portion of Paloma Valley. This simulation illustrates the replacement of the existing wood-

pole line along the west side of the road with a new wood-pole subtransmission line, approximately 18 feet to the west of the existing 

line. The new poles will be noticeably taller and structurally more complex (to carry the additional conductors). 
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